
 
 

PRODUCTION ALERT - Issue Affecting ALL TMX IP 
Feeds via TCF site - Update 
 
Attention TMX Information Processor Clients 
 
TMX IP has resolved the issue​ impacting all TMX IP feeds at Toronto location (TCF) and data 
are now disseminating on all TMX IP feeds via the Toronto (TCF) site. 
 
To avoid any potential sequence number mismatch between the two sites, clients are advised to 
continue consuming ALL TMX IP feeds from Markham (MCC) as the primary​ for the 
remainder of the day. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
For more information contact ​TMX Market Operations​ at ​(416) 947-4705 
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